
From: <admin@aicte-india.org> 
Date: Fri, May 27, 2022 at 11:15 AM 
Subject: Information : DO letter from Secy (HE) regarding Cyber Jagrookta Divas for Awareness to 
deal with Cyber Crime and Organizing the 'Cyber Jagrookta Diwas' for sensitizing School- College 
Students in Municipalities and Panchayats -Regarding  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education ! 
We are happy to inform you that the Ministry of Home Affairs has implemented the "Indian Cyber 
Crime Coordination Center (l4C)" Scheme with the objective of providing an effective mechanism to 
deal with cyber crime in a coordinated and comprehensive manner. Under this, "National Cyber 
Crime Reporting Portal" www.cybercrime.gov.in has been launched for reporting all types of cyber 
crimes, especially cyber crimes against women and children. 
 
All HEls are requested to ensure maximum participation in organizing the 'Cyber Jagrookta Diwas' for 
sensitizing school/ college students in municipalities and panchayats in r/o the fight against cyber 
crime and also to make the public aware of the steps being taken by the Government to deal with 
cyber crime, especially about the National Cyber Crime Reporting Portal, the National Helpline No: 
1930. They may be encouraged to follow the presence of Indian Cyber Crime Coordination Center (l4c) 
on social Media, i.e. Twitter handle (@cyberdost), Facebook (/cyberDostl4c), instagram 
(cvberdosfl4c), Telegram (cyberdosti4c) and contribute to dissemination of cyber security tips. 
In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among 
all the faculty members, Students, staff & others so they can take the benefits from this Cyber 
Jagrookta Diwas. 
 
Please find attached a letter from Secretary (HE), M/o Education regarding Cyber Jagrookta Divas for 
your kind perusal and necessary action.  
 
PFA: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H-ptTaUxyYTx2NC4bRiCZ4TNJ7BETaDf/view?usp=sharing  
Best regards, 
Manoj Singh 
Assistant Director (eGovernance), 
All India Council for Technical Education, 
Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 
Ph 011-29581330 
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